
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 26th January 2018 children from all classes took part in a sponsored 
skip organised by the PTA. The children all had great fun keeping fit and raising 
money for extras in school. Pupils skipped 100 times as they were encouraged 
and cheered on by their class mates.  Well done to all who took part, including 
PTA volunteers and staff too! 

As everyone had worked up an appetite, the sponsored skip was followed by 
another of our popular PTA cake sales after school. Cakes were sold in record 
time. Thank you to everyone who baked cakes and bought them as well. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PTA Sponsored Skip


